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. October 27, 1995 '

Bridgestone/Firestone, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Paul Cava

Plant Manager
P. O. Box 450
Hopewell, VA 23860

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 45-06454-01/95-01

Dear Mr. Cava:

Thank you for your response of October 6, 1995, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on September 15, 1995, concerning activities conducteA at your Hopewell
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

,

After reviewing your letter, we agree with your conclusion that Item No. 2 of
the October 6,1995, Notice of Violation did not constitute a violation. This
information was not available to our inspector during the inspection.
Accordingly, we will adjust our records to reflect that no violation of
regulatory requirements occurred with respect to Item No. 2.

Your corrective action associated with Item No. I will be reviewed during
future inspections.

Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

(original signed by

D. M. Collins)

Charles M. Hosey, Chief
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